
UNITED KINGDOM 
 

Thank you Chair and the Secretariat for the preparation of the summary paper. The UK would like to 

raise some recommendations to improve the clarity of the document and to accurately reflect the 

work of the group. Firstly, we feel that Section C could benefit from more detail and list the response 

options analysed along with whether the option is existing or potential. Secondly, in section D to 

reflect resolution 3/7 we suggest the word ‘future’ be removed from the title. 

 

Finally, it is important to keep taking note of recent scientific evidence moving forward, such as the 

recent report by the Pew Charitable Trusts and Systemiq which highlights the magnitude of the 

problem. We would propose that the authors of this report, and as mentioned by others the authors 

of the WWF business case report, to be invited to AHEG 4 to present on their findings. 
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